
SHCOB Golf - Cart Allocation Policy    
  
Background 
 
There are always more requests for carts than carts available (15). 
 
Previously, the priority for the allocation of carts had been on a first come first served basis.  
The approach was simplistic and took no account of the actual physical need of those 
requesting the carts.  
 
This at times created the situation where an Old Boy, physically unable to walk the course 
because of age or disability, could not take part because there was no cart available to him. 
 
A better structured approach was warranted, and therefore the following policy was 
introduced as of the 2024 tournament. 
  
 
Cart Policy 
 
1. A list of the cart requests in chronological order will be compiled. 
2. The allocation of the carts will be confirmed one week prior to the golf day. 
3. Allocations will be prioritised using these criteria: 

1st - Those unable to walk course due to disability, health, age 
2nd - Earliest leaving year  
3rd - Chronological order of request receipt 

 
 
We hope Old Boy golfers see this policy as fair and embrace the spirit inherent in it. 
 
 
 
 
Brian Donnelly 
Team Leader 
SHCOB Golf Task Force 


